
The Green Sea Turtle 101

Alan Brown,Kim Michelle Toft



  Sea Turtles : 101 Super Fun Facts And Amazing Pictures (Featuring The
World's Top 6 Sea Turtles) Janet Evans,2013-09-15 SEA TURTLES: 101 SUPER FUN
FACTS AND AMAZING PICTURES ( FEATURING THE WORLD's TOP 6 SEA TURTLES) This
book depicts the wonder of the world of Sea Turtles. Children are given a
well-rounded understanding of this beautiful creature: its anatomy, feeding
habits and behavior. The following Sea Turtles are featured: Green Sea Turtle
Hawksbill Sea Turtle Kemp's Ridley Sea Turtle Loggerhead Sea Turtle
Leatherback Sea Turtle Olive Ridley Sea Turtle The description is in the
large text and is simple enough for early readers or for a parent to guide a
child through. There are also picture captions that provide more information
to talk about with your child. Alternatively, a child of any age (even the
child in you) can just look at the images and appreciate its beauty. Enjoy!
  Green Sea Turtles Christopher Blomquist,2005-12-15 This high-interest
Science title is one of the 4 titles sold in a Book Pack as a part of the
Tony Stead Independent Reading Reptiles and Amphibians Theme Set.
  A Sea Turtle's Life Ellen Lawrence,2020 One summer night, a young child
witnesses a huge green sea turtle laying her eggs on a Florida beach. As he
watches, he decides to record what happens in a diary. Readers will follow
along as the narrator observes baby turtles hatching from the eggs, climbing
out of their sandy nest, and then making a treacherous run to the ocean. As
the tiny hatchlings begin their new lives at sea, the young diarist
researches how turtles grow, the dangers they face, and how female turtles
eventually return to the beach where they hatched to lay their own eggs.
Colorful photos and clear, age-appropriate text will engage young readers as
they explore the life cycle, natural habitat, physical characteristics, diet,
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and behavior of these endangered animals. The diary format models scientific
observation and critical thinking--and encourages children to keep notebooks
recording their own investigations into the natural world.
  The Return of the Green Sea Turtle Melissa Ra� Shofner,2017-07-15 Growing
up to four feet in length and weighing over 300 pounds, the green sea turtle
is truly a majestic creature. Sadly, shrinking habitats and exploitation have
jeopardized their very existence. In this book, readers will learn what human
activities have threatened the sea turtle and what must be done to save them
from extinction. The text is enhanced by eye-catching images of sea turtles
in their natural habitats, a timeline of the animal�s history, and sidebars
with supplemental information.
  Grace the Green Sea Turtle Rebecca Johnson,2017-12-15 Sea turtles face a
number of obstacles on their travels through the ocean. In this engaging
book, readers will follow Grace, a charming green sea turtle, on an important
journey through the water. Highlighting a significant part of the life cycle,
this book also touches on environmental issues facing our waters. Colorful
photographs and an exciting narrative will appeal to readers and animal
lovers of many ages. As an invaluable resource to complement elementary life-
science curricula, this book will make a wonderful addition to any library or
classroom.
  Puteri Tioman Rossiti Aishah Rashidi,2011 This is the story of a green
turtle returning to lay her eggs on the same beach where she was born on the
island of Tioman off the east coast of Malaysia. It is a beautifully written
and illustrated story using the character of Puteri Tioman, a green turtle,
to describe the life and dangers faced by these beautiful creatures. This is
both a story and a guide book for children and adults on what they can do to
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help turtles. Puteri Tioman was selected by the International Board of Books
for Young People (IBBY) for the IBBY Honour List 2014. The IBBY is a non-
profit organisation based in Basel which represents an international network
of people from all over the world who are committed to bringing books and
children together.
  Green Sea Turtle Tom Jackson,2020 One hundred or so green sea turtle babies
scramble as fast as they can toward the sea. They have just hatched from eggs
their mother buried on the sandy beach eight weeks earlier. If they make it
to the ocean, they have a good chance of growing to be as heavy as 660 pounds
(299 kg). There are many predators on the beach, however--and they are hungry
for baby turtles! Young readers will explore the underwater world of this
marine reptile through clear text, full-color photos, and diagrams. Age-
appropriate activities, such as using tape on the floor to show how big green
sea turtles can grow, give readers a chance to make observations and to
develop animal-science skills.
  Sea Turtles ,1995-01-01 Introduces the world's largest turtles, and
discusses their nesting habits, how young turtles grow up, turtle migration,
the reasons why turtles are endangered, and conservation efforts
  Turtles Gareth Editorial Staff,2004-01-04 Discusses the habitat, physical
characteristics, behavior, and life cycle of the turtle.
  Sea Turtles Mary Jo Rhodes,2005 Introduces sea turtles, including facts
about their life style and characteristics.
  Green Sea Turtles Charles Hudson,2021-03-06 For more than a hundred million
years, sea turtles have been swimming in the world's oceans. These
magnificent, long-lived creatures spend their lives in the water, coming
ashore to lay their eggs. Upon hatching, the baby turtles leave the nest and
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enter a dangerous world of storms and predators. The females will return to
the same beach to lay their own eggs when they reach maturity a decade later.
Today, there are seven species of sea turtle: the grass-eating green turtle;
the sea sponge-eating hawksbill; the olive ridley; the Kemp's ridley, which
is the smallest species; the loggerhead; the flatback of Australia; and the
giant leatherback. Having escaped the mass extinction that wiped out the
dinosaurs, these ancient reptiles today face new dangers that threaten their
survival: pollution, hunting, and the destruction of their nesting grounds.
  Turtle, Turtle, Watch Out! April Pulley Sayre,2010-02-01 Humans offer a
helping hand. Sea turtles face many dangers as they grow, eat, travel, and
breed. In this dramatization of one female turtle's challenges, acclaimed
nature writer April Pulley Sayre highlights the role that humans have in
helping this endangered species. Previously published, this story has been
re-illustrated by Annie Patterson. Information on sea turtle conservation
efforts and the seven species of sea turtles is included.
  Go Wild! Sea Turtles Jill Esbaum,2021-05-11 Welcome to the wild world of
sea turtles! In this intro to the species, youngsters discover where on Earth
this reptile lives, what it eats, and how big it grows. Cool photos of all
the different kinds of sea turtles and adorable photos of just-hatched turtle
babies bring the creatures into full focus. After learning the basics, young
readers will learn why sea turtles need our help and what people around the
world are doing to help save them. Filled with fun facts, games, and an
activity focused on making a difference in sea turtles' world, Go Wild! will
inspire kids to care about this swimmingly cute animal.
  A Sea Turtle Story Mary Māden,2000 Pancake, a sea turtle, and her babies
are saved by a young girl who works in a hopital just for sea turtles.
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  Ocean Express Pipeline Project ,2003
  Turtle's Song Alan Brown,Kim Michelle Toft,2001 I am Turtle. My eyes are
black, my shell is green. Wide ocean calls me, as I lie curled in the dark.
Tides roar in my blood, surf pounds in my heart. A lyrical journey of the
life of a Green Turtle from hatchling beneath the sand of a coral beach,
through wanderings at sea, to adulthood and returning to lay eggs of its own.
Award winning illustrator Kim Toft's magnificent silk painting perfectly
capture the precarious life of the Green Turtle, while author Alan Brown's
poignant, mythical story sounds a hymn to this ancient but now endangered
creature.
  Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles #101 Sophie Campbell,Tom Waltz,Kevin
Eastman,2020-01-08 Welcome to the new world of TMNT! After the cataclysmic
events of TMNT #100, the Turtles find New York City drastically changed—new
factions and enemies are on the rise, and allies are in short supply. The
Turtles discover that in order to survive they will need to work together
like never before!
  The Green Sea Turtle Isabel Müller,2014-09-01 It is night on Raine Island .
. . All is quiet except for the gentle sighing of the waves. Suddenly
something moves on the shore. Under cover of darkness, a little green turtle
climbs out of her sandy cradle. Isabel Müller’s remarkable and engaging
account of sea turtles—creatures that have roamed the Earth for over two
hundred million years—is as important as it is compelling for young and old
alike.
  Steven and the Green Turtle William Joseph Cromie,1971 A young boy learns
about the life cycle of the green turtle when he decides to keep one as a
pet.
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  I Am a Sea Turtle Darlene R. Stille,2005 Describes the life of a green sea
turtle.

Reviewing The Green Sea Turtle 101: Unlocking the Spellbinding Force of
Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and interconnectivity, the
spellbinding force of linguistics has acquired newfound prominence. Its
capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate contemplation, and stimulate
metamorphosis is truly astonishing. Within the pages of "The Green Sea Turtle
101," an enthralling opus penned by a highly acclaimed wordsmith, readers
attempt an immersive expedition to unravel the intricate significance of
language and its indelible imprint on our lives. Throughout this assessment,
we shall delve into the book is central motifs, appraise its distinctive
narrative style, and gauge its overarching influence on the minds of its
readers.
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